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James Dunivan <james.dunivan@nettletonschools.net>

Re: REZONING -- 3420 OLD GREEMNSBORO ROAD
To Tracy McGaha

We have no issues with this. Thanks.

Sent from my iPad

On Dec 3, 2019, at 8:45 AM, Tracy McGaha <TMcGaha@jonesboro.org> wrote:

Sorry about that — try these. Have a great day.

From: lames Dunivan <james.dunivan@nettletonschools.net=
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 5:45 PM

To: Tracy McGaha <TMcGaha@jonesboro.org>

Subject: Re: REZONING -- 3420 OLD GREENSBORO ROAD

Tracy | am unable to open the downloads. Thanks.

Sent from my iPad

On Dec 2, 2019, at 5:07 PM, Tracy McGaha <TMcGaha@jonesboro.org> wrote:

<imagedl3_gif=
Please look over and see if you have any problems with this Rezoning or Concerns.

MNETTLETOM SCHOOL — PLEASE COMMENT.

Thank you and if you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

Tracy . WWeGaka



